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Football Tournament 
 
Last Thursday, in freezing conditions, a group of ks2 boys 
took part in the annual Adam Heslop Community Football            

Tournament. The event was held at 3Gi Soccer and             
organised by FC Halifax Town.  
 

The tournament started out in a round robin format fol-
lowed by the knockout rounds. Our boys made an amazing 

start,  beating one of the tournament favourites 1-0. As the 
games progressed, the team was becoming more of a unit 
and an extremely tough opponent for others. We finished as     

quarter finalists - our best finish yet in this particular    
competition.  

 
A huge well done to the team - they carried one another 
game by game, encouraging each other throughout and      

ensuring they did themselves and the school community 
proud.  

Eden Court  
 
On Tuesday morning, a group of 
year 5 children visited Eden 

Court with Mrs Lee and Mrs 
Clark.  
 

The children were invited to join 
in a singing session with the     

residents. The residents enjoyed 
meeting the children and having 
the opportunity to sing some of 

their favourite songs with new 
faces.  

 
The children represented the 
school well and were extremely polite and friendly towards the residents.  
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TT Rockstars Most Correct Answers 
 

Year 2 - Abdussamad S (Canada) 

Year 3 - Anika J (Mexico) 

Year 4 - Zarina A (South Africa)  

Year 5 - Aahil N (Denmark)  

Year 6 - Sai P (Egypt)  

 

Class with the highest % of active players 

Tanzania 

Attendance Update 
(18.11.2024 - 22.11.2024) 

 

Well done to class         
Singapore for achieving 

the highest attendance 
last week. 

 

 

 

 

“Respond intelligently, 
even to unintelligent 

treatment.” 

Year 3 Library Visit 

The year 3 children had a wonderful morning visiting the    
Halifax Central Library. All of the children received their    

library cards which will enable them to start borrowing books 
with their families. 

We listened to some stories and chose our own books from a 

range of fiction and non-fiction texts. 

Thank you to the library for welcoming us! 



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 2nd December 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

Date For Your Diary 

Daniel from Music for the Many (who teaches our school 
orchestra) has contacted us with the following           

information:  

Music for the Many have received funding for some   
song-sharing sessions involving families from our school 

community. The project is called 'Songs from Home' and 
is funded with Culturedale money. The idea is to collect 
music from our families' various home cultures and    

languages and then arrange the songs for our orchestra 
to play and choirs to sing, etc..   Parents/carers/

grandparents are all welcome to attend and younger children who are not yet at school can 
come along too. 

The first session will take place on Monday 9th December at 9am. Daniel’s letter has been 
shared on Seesaw - please use the online booking system to secure a free place at this 

event: https://beechhill.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Thank you in advance for your support - it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible 
at the session. 
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